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An interested community member made numerous inquiries about View # 22 to several 
Planning Department staff (including the Director of Planning), and Mayor and Council, 
dating back to May 2010. The key concern raised was that the City has improperly 
amended the width of this view corridor, which has a viewpoint from Main at 6th 
Avenue, looking north. 
 

Staff examined this claim carefully and found that the changes made to the originally-
proposed view were done so correctly and with Council approval. 

 

Staff provided all available information on View #22 to the inquirer, including several 
records retrieved from Vancouver Archives.   Email responses were sent to the inquirer 
in June 2010, including from Councillors.   Staff explained the history of the view 
corridor and acknowledged inconsistencies with the City’s website graphics and 
committed to correcting them. 
 

On May 5, 2010, the City’s View Protection Guidelines were corrected to fix an error for 
View Corridor #22, which textually referred to one viewpoint from 15th Avenue, but 
graphically showed a different viewpoint on the map, from 6th Avenue. (The Guidelines 
were also amended February 1, 2011, when Council approved the addition of four new 
views http://vancouver.ca/views).  

 

At the Mount Pleasant Implementation Launch Workshop on November 18, 2012, the 
same concerns were raised about the dimensions of View #22.  Staff subsequently 
shared the history on this view corridor with the Mount Pleasant Implementation 
Committee on December 14, 2012.  

 




